WHEATLAND COUNTY
Community Enhancement Regional Board

REPORT TO COUNTY COUNCIL

June 02, 2020

Annually, the Wheatland County Community Enhancement Regional Board (CERB) meet to review,
evaluate, prioritize and decide the distribution of funding set aside in the Community Enhancement
Reserve. This program began in 2012 and to date, has contributed $3,584,488.00 for the enhancement
and betterment of Wheatland County.

Applications from Non-Profit organizations within the County were accepted in January 2020 and the
Board met on February 26, and then in a Zoom Video Meeting on May, 11, 2020 to review these
applications.

Board Members assembled to undertake the task of reviewing fifty-nine (59) applications including a
total request for grant funds of $828,797.17

From the fifty-nine applications, the Committee is recommending funding for fifty-three (53)
applications totalling $365,033.00 Six (6) Community Enhancement Grant Funding applications are
being proposed to be declined.

The Board respectfully submits the attached recommendations to Wheatland County Council for
consideration of the 2020 Community Enhancement Grant Funding.

The Board has followed its guidelines in making these recommendations and extends its appreciation
and thanks to County Council for the opportunity to be part of this Community Enhancement initiative.

Respectfully submitted:

Marcy Field
Chairperson
Community Enhancement Regional Board



